
 
 
This is an important message from Forestville Central School District.  The 
health and safety of our students and staff continues to be our top priority.   
 
The New York State Department of Health has revised its guidance on social 
distancing in schools.  The new guidance outlines new social distancing for 
schools.  Students returning to five days a week in-person depends on the 
infection rates.  We are still working through all aspects of the guidance 
document and will have more information for you as soon as we can.  We are 
continuing to meet regularly to review what this guidance means for our 
students.   
 
We are still waiting for guidance to be released from the Chautauqua County 
Department of Health.  Once this guidance is shared with us, we will need to 
review that closely.  We want to make sure everyone is safe.  We will continue to 
closely monitor our infection rates as we move through the next few weeks. 
 
The link to the new guidance from the State is below. 
 
https://www.governor.ny.gov/sites/default/files/atoms/files/Pre-
K_to_Grade_12_Schools_MasterGuidance.pdf 
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